
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Stormont House School Matters 
 

Our vision 
Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

 

Science in Schools – Interactive Science 

  
       

On Tuesday 26 February Mr Nelson organised for ‘The Royal Instituition – Institute of Science’ to visit Stormont House 
for a fun filled day of science. The Royal Institution is an independent charity dedicated to connecting students with 

the world of science. The Science in Schools programme is the culmination of two centuries of experience and 
experimentation. 

All of the year groups in school experienced the ‘Energy LIVE! Show’, the students were shown experiments about the 
different types of energy and how they affect their lives. As you can see from some of the included pictures the 

students experienced many exciting, fire and energy based demonstrations. 

   

Parent / Carer Reminder – Medical Health Care Plans 
Ms Mira the Stormont House School Nurse recently sent out student medical health care 

plans for parents / carers to review and update – can all parents / carers please return the 
plans to school as soon as possible. 

http://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/
mailto:info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk


 
 
 
 
  

 

 
  
                     

 

 
  

   

Term Dates for your Diary 

Year 7 Woodrow High House Residential (3 days) Wednesday 6 to Friday 8 March 2019 
Year 8 Girls HPV Vaccination    Tuesday 12 March 2019 
Staff Training Day     Monday 18 March 2019 - School closed to students 
Yr. 7 & 8 Parent/Carer Evening    Thursday 21 March 2019 - 4.30 to 7.30pm 
Yr. 8 Parent-Carer Meeting Kench Hill Residential  Monday 1 April @ 3.30pm 
Reward Outing Day     Thursday 4 April 2019 
End of Spring Term     Friday 5 April 2019 - School closes at 1.15pm 
Staff Training Day     Tuesday 23 April 2019 - School closed to students 
Summer Term Start     Wednesday 24 April 2019 
Summer Half Term     Monday 27 May to Friday 31 May 2019 
End of Summer Term     Friday 19 July 2019 
 

Issue 275 Friday 1 March 2019 

 
 

 
On Friday, 8 March, students and staff will be dressing up to celebrate World Book Day at Stormont House.   

Please support your child’s efforts to find, borrow or create a costume for this event.  

Each child will need to bring in £1 if they are wearing a costume – we will be donating the money raised to the 
Comic Relief Charity 

For costume ideas you may like to visit the World Book Day website. 

www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/ 

Students must either bring in their uniform to change back into or stay in their costume all day.  

If your child is not wearing a costume they must wear their school uniform. 

If your child is stuck for ideas, their Tutors may be able to help with some suggestions. 

Good luck with getting creative! 

Here are a few ideas from last year’s costumes. 
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